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The flowers are placed in the church for the glory 
of God by the congregation. 
 
The sanctuary and chapel lamps are lit by the 
congregation. 
 
Nursery – for infants through Pre-K 
 
Pew Cushions – Individual pew cushions are 
available from the ushers. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Children’s Worship Bags are located in the box 
at the back of the sanctuary for children to use 
during worship.  Please return them to the box 
when leaving.  Enjoy! 
 
The Prayer Pillow being carried to the altar today 
represents the 450 
pillows and throws made so far for those going 
through a struggle in their lives and for all 
members of St. Andrew United Methodist Church in 
need of prayer. 
 

 
COMMUNION will be offered on the third Sunday 
in the chapel during June, July and August at 9:45 
am.  We will continue to have communion on the 
1st Sunday of the month in the sanctuary.  
 

 
12th ANNUAL 

FREE     FREE    FREE 
4TH OF JULY BREAKFAST 

8:00 – 11:00 AM 
FRIENDSHIP HALL 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR!!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I WILL SUPPORT THE CHURCH 
WITH MY PRAYERS & PRESENCE 

June 11, 2017 
 

The Mission of St. Andrew 
To be a source of hope to the world  

by sharing God’s love, 
growing in faith, and serving others 

in the name of Jesus.  
 

Sunday School  39 
Worship Services  114  
 
Scripture Reading for June 25: 
Romans 6:1-11 

 
 



 
TRIP TO THE GREENBRIER RESORT 

 
Barbara Asbury is planning a bus trip to the 
Greenbrier Resort for the Pathfinders or anyone 
who is interested. The date is July 25th and the cost 
is $98 per person which includes your 
transportation, lunch, tax and gratuity.  You 
will be picked up in St. Albans at 7:00 am and 
return around 9:00 pm.  If you are interested, 
please call Barbara (304-757-5572) or the church 
office (304-727-7114).  Barbara must have your 
money by June 20th. 
 
PLEASE RETURN – At last year’s July 4th 
breakfast, someone borrowed Lee Ballard’s mason 
jars we used for flowers.  We need them!  If you 
have them or know who does, please contact Lee 
at 304-722-4568 or Norma Bartlett at 304-727-
1818.  Thank you! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
St. Andrew Preschool is having a summer fun 
camp.  The camp will be for children ages 2-6, and 
will run from June 19th-July 20th.  Camp will be 
Monday-Thursday, 9:00 am-12:00 pm.  The cost 
will be $150.  Here are just a few things the camp 
will include: 

 Walk to the St. Albans library 
 FUN science experiments 

 Walking to DQ (yum!) 
 Water toy fun 
 Fun, fun, fun! 

Tell your friends and neighbors.  You can get a 
registration form from our Christian Education 
Director, Melanie Ogu. 

 

 
FAREWELL RECEPTION  

for 
Gifty Osei-Prempeh and  

Alex Ackon-Annan 
Ama, Kofi & Aba Ackon-Annan 

in the overflow 
immediately following worship 

Sunday, June 25 
All are invited! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
VBS 

GLOW – Let Your Light Shine 
Monday, June 19-Friday, June 23 

Ages 3-Adult 
Supper:  5:00-6:00 pm 
St. Paul’s Missionary  

Baptist Church 
Monday-Thursday 

A Cooperative Event With: 
 

St. Paul’s Missionary Baptist 
821 B Street 

Monday and Tuesday 
 

First Presbyterian Church 
201 Kanawha Terrace 

Wednesday 
 

St. Andrew United Methodist 
Thursday 

 
Friday 

Family Pot Luck Supper and  
Closing Program 

5:00-8:00 pm  
St. Andrew United Methodist 

Meat & drinks will be provided. 
Please bring a dish to share 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To Register for VBS: 
Registration forms are available in the 

narthex, church office, or on the church 
website 

 

 
Online Giving is available at St. Andrew.  To make 
your donations online, visit the church website 
(www.sasaumc.org).  The “Online Giving” link can 
be found on the left side column on the Home 
Page.  Online giving will allow you or guests to 
make one time donations, using a Debit Card, Visa 
or MasterCard.  We hope you will find this option 
convenient and helpful.  All transactions process 
through secure encrypted servers, thereby 
protecting your information and data.  If you have 
any questions, feel free to ask Walter Wood or 
Ernie Downey. 
 
THANK YOU – We want to thank the members of 
St. Andrew for sharing your love and prayers 
through the last couple of years.  The cards and 
messages that you sent during mom’s illness and 
after her death were warm and uplifting to our 
family.  Through your gifts in memory of mom to 
the ministries of St. Andrew, you have continued 
mom’s devotion to her church and her desire to 
serve through outreach missions.  We are blessed 
to be a part of St. Andrew. 
 The family of Naomi Evans 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.sasaumc.org/


YouthWorks Infotainment Spectacular – 
Every Monday evening at 6:30 from June 19-July 
31, an interactive program will be performed in the 
sanctuary for youth groups being sponsored by 
YouthWorks.  The program is titled “YouthWorks 
Infotainment Spectacular!”  The program includes 
music, video presentations and a game show titled 
The Answer Is Right.  The youth groups are visiting 
with us from other states.  The main focus of the 
show is to provide our guests with positive 
information about West Virginia history and culture.  
The St. Andrew congregation is welcome to 
join us.  You may learn something about 
West Virginia that you didn’t know!! 

 
CHURCH BUDGET 2017 – There are copies of 
the 2017 budget on the table in the narthex. 

 
 

HERE’S WHAT’S HAPPENING TODAY 
FATHER’S DAY 

9:15 a.m.              Preschool & Adult SS      
9:45 a.m.  “God’s Detectives” – Rm. 304 
10:15 a.m.            Worship – Sanctuary 

 
MONDAY 

5:00 p.m.         VBS Supper @ St. Paul’s 
   Missionary Baptist Church 
6:00 p.m.                    VBS @ St. Paul’s  
6:00 p.m.              Karate – Cottrell Hall 
6:30 p.m.          Boy Scouts – Room 100 
7:00 p.m.               NA Meeting – Annex 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TUESDAY 
5:00 p.m.         VBS Supper @ St. Paul’s 
   Missionary Baptist Church 
6:00 p.m.                    VBS @ St. Paul’s 
8:00 p.m.               AA Meeting – Annex 
 

WEDNESDAY 
5:00 p.m.        VBS Supper @ St. Paul’s 
   Missionary Baptist Church 
6:00 p.m.       VBS @ First Presbyterian 
 

THURSDAY 
1:00 p.m.       Phyllis Asher Fellowship – 
   Parlor 
5:00 p.m.              Work Team Dinner – 
   Friendship Hall 
5:00 p.m.         VBS Supper @ St. Paul’s 
   Missionary Baptist Church 
6:00 p.m.                 VBS @ St. Andrew 
 

FRIDAY 
5:00 p.m.   Vacation Bible School Picnic 
   on the hill behind St. Andrew UMC 
 

 
SUNDAY 

9:15 a.m.              Preschool & Adult SS 
9:45 a.m.  “God’s Detectives” – Rm. 304 
10:15 a.m.            Worship – Sanctuary  
11:30 a.m.   Reception for Alex, Gifty, 
   Ama, Kofi & Aba – Overflow 
F.I.R.E. – TBA 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 


